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10 February 2022 

 

NOTICE OF TENDER WITHDRAWAL 

(RFP NO: 5797/10/02/2022) 

 

Request for Quotation (RFQ) for the Coating of Workshop/laboratory floors 

using Polyurethane and/or Epoxy at CSIR building 12 C 

On Thursday, 27 January 2022, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) 

advertised a tender and invited bidders to submit quotations for the above-mentioned 

Request for Quotation (RFQ). The tender was advertised on the CSIR tender portal/website 

(https://www.csir.co.za/tender) and scheduled to close on Thursday, 10 February 2022. 

The CSIR appreciates your interest in responding to the Request for Quotation and would 

like to inform you that the RFQ will be withdrawn and a new one issued with minor 

amendments the scope. 

The CSIR wishes to thank you for showing interest in this RFP, and to apologies for any 

inconvenience caused as a result of this withdrawal.  

Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za (Please use the RFQ number as the subject 

reference). 
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